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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes  August 2,  2016 Submitted 
by secretary:  Tina Snoke 
 President Judi Lemmon called our 
meeting to order at 6:30pm with the 
minutes of our July meeting approved 
as read by Lois Dunn and seconded 
by Dee Hart, all in favor, motion 
passed.   
   The treasurer's report from July was 
approved by Debbie Mangus and 
seconded by Mary Durkin, all in 
favor, motion passed. 
   We had 38 members sign in and our 
guests for this evening were Marcia 
Stoffer, Gayle Lesch, Erin Moriner 
and her mother Barb Vick from 
Serendipity Quilting of Hanoverton 
Ohio. 
   The Raffle Quilt for our Quilt Show 
was displayed tonight.  Thank you 
Barbie Zwick for the beautiful 
quilting and binding work.  
   Magie Hoffmaster will continue 
with the Membership Committee.  
Brenda Schmidt with continue with 
the Newsletter.  Marilyn Grimes will 
be our new Sunshine Committee. 
   September 17-18 will be the annual 
Fabric Patchers Quilt Show, 
Lordstown Ohio. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   Lynn Stiles made a motion to 
adjourn the meeting and was 
seconded by Sally Carrier. 
  Show and Tell followed. 
 Judi Lemmon was presented with the 
President's Quilt. 
 Our Program for the evening was a 
dice game "Left-Right-Center" using 
fat quarters provided by each player.  
We had alot of  fun and our four 
winners were Dee Hart, Erin Moriner, 
Brenda Schmidt and Tina Snoke.   

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
 Make checks payable to United Quilt 
Guild.  You may bring the $20.00 fee 
to our September meeting or mail 
directly to Margie Hoffmaster, 7442 
West Garfield Road, Salem OH  
44460 

OLD BUSINESS 
 Among the 20 quilters at the Quilts 
of Valor Sewing Day at Columbiana 
County Fair Grounds were Lilian 
Morenz, Miriam Good, Sally Carrier, 
Barb Ulbrich and Marilyn Grimes.  
Serendipity Quilts and Village Quilts 
were vendors. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2017 QUILT SHOW 
JULY 14-15-16, 2017 

Friends Church 
1028 Jennings Avenue 
Salem Ohio 
Color My World with Quilts 
2017 Quilt Show Co-Chair 
Coordinators Glenda Sharp and 
Kathy Brown .   
   Dee Hart has secured one judge 
for our quilt show and is working 
on  a second one.   
Volunteers are still needed for 
our quilt show. 
   Quilt Show meeting at 6:30 pm, 
August 16th at Kathy Brown's 
house, (outside of Damascus); 
28204 Misty Morning Lane, 
Beloit, Ohio  330-537-2146 or 
330-509-1209.  Everyone is 
welcome. 
   The 2017 Quilt Show Treasurer 
is Pat Firestone.  Margie 
Hoffmaster will be Assistant 
Treasurer in place of Kim 
Williams. 
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Schedule of Workshops with Dee 
at the Salem Senior Housing Club 
House; 970 West Perry Street.  
Please let them know you are 
coming - Contact Dee Hart (330-
628-3520) or Winnie Alek (330-
337-8179).   
Smarti Marti Club 12pm - 4/5pm
 September 18  
 October – skip 
 November 13 
 December 11 (possible) 
Jodi Barrows Sew Together      10am - 4pm 
 September 19 
 October – skip 
 November 14 
 December 12 
 

SECRET SISTER Rita Kilpatrick passed out Secret 
Sister gifts.  18 Sisters are 
participating.  Bring your wrapped 
gifts with your Secret Sister's 
name on it and give to Rita for 
distribution at each meeting. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS 

Challenge quilt 
Lynn Stiles and Rita Kilpatrick 
will be doing our 2017 Challenge.  
Best Use of Color Category in 
Memory of Robyn Winn will be 
added. Stay tuned for details. 

Christmas Party  
Lynn Stiles and Rita Kilpatrick 
will be doing our 2016 Christmas 
Party. 
    

Ellen Aven, Erin Moriner and 
Heidi Knopp will be working on 
the Workshop Committee. 

Spring Tea 2017 
Ilona Mihai and Lois Dunn will be 
doing our 2017 Spring Tea.  

Publications & info 
Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her ASAP, 
her email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 
Margie Hoffmaster is our 
Information Officer and will 
forward your written e-mail 
messages to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 
Debbie Mangas is our Equipment 
Manager 
Dee Hart is the Administrator for 
our guild Website and Ian 
Kilpatrick is our Webmaster. 
 

September Birthdays 
Nancy McKinley 09-11 
Sally Carrier  09-12 
Julie Winn  09-15 
Marilyn Grimes 09-20 
Sue Elze  09-23 
Colleen VanLeeuwen 09-24 
Jennifer Greenleaf 09-30 
 
EVENTS CALENDAR 
Day Group The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10am- 3pm. Contact Debbie Mangas at 234-
567-4434 if interested. 
 
 

Smarti Marti Club  
September 18, 2016 
November 13, 2016 Winnie's Club House 
12pm-4pm 
Jodi Barrows Sew Together 
September 19, 2016 
November 14, 2016 Winnie's Club House 
10am - 4pm 
September 6, 2016 
UFO 10:00 am 
Meeting 6:30 pm  Program:  Trunk Show by Kathy 
Wolf     
October 4, 2016 
UFO 10:00 am 
Meeting 6:30 pm Program:  Vendor Night 

  Treasurer'S Report 
August 1, 2015 Beginning Balance        $6,322.87 
Expenses: Rita Kilpatrick                     (31.11) 
Jim Hetrick(rubber stamps)(32.18) 
     Total Expenses             (63.29)  
Income: Dues           780.00 
     Total Income         780.00  
Balance                          $7,039.58                     
 Respectfully submitted by 
Barb Fink, Treasurer for United 
Quilt Guild 
  
 
 


